
Summary of the February 2017 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

In February, as always, we had a busy and productive Board meeting. After 

many months of work from our Board VP, Steve Eckstrand, and in collaboration 

with our LMC, we passed our newly revised Policy for Considering New 

Programs or Initiatives. In addition, we also had an informative discussion 

about the Conflict Resolution Policy, which is currently being revised by 

our Committee on Ministry.  I am so grateful for everyone's dedication to 

revising UUCR's policies. Thank you!  We spent the end of our meeting 

preparing for our task of revitalizing and rewriting our Mission Statement. 

Our focus on Future Planning makes this the perfect time for this type of 

work. 

http://www.uucr.org/sites/default/files/document-archive/UUCR%20Policy%20for%20New%20Initiatives%20-%20Final.pdf
http://www.uucr.org/sites/default/files/document-archive/UUCR%20Policy%20for%20New%20Initiatives%20-%20Final.pdf

